
 

 
 
Katrina Sataki, Chair, ccNSO 
Patrik Fältström, Chair, SSAC 
 
20 November 2017 
 
RE: Joint ccNSO and SSAC Response to ICANN Board on EPSRP 
 
 
Dear Katrina and Patrik, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 19 September 2017 regarding the Joint ccNSO and 
SSAC Response to ICANN Board on EPSRP, addressing the inquiry by the ICANN Board 
communicated on 24 April 2017.  Your correspondence has been posted to ICANN 
Correspondence page at https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/sataki-falstrom-
to-crocker-19sep17-en.pdf. 
 
The Board has considered your proposal and, as you likely know, passed a resolution 
(https://www.icann.org/resources/board-material/resolutions-2017-10-29-en#2.c) to amend the 
Final Implementation Plan for the IDN ccTLD Fast Track Process as proposed in the Joint 
ccNSO and SSAC Response.   
 
ICANN Org is in the process of defining the criteria for implementing the proposed solution, and 
will reach out to ccNSO and SSAC to confirm that it aligns with the intended interpretation in the 
joint response. 
 
Thank you for your constructive and collaborative approach in resolving this issue. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Cherine Chalaby 
Chairman of the Board of Directors 
ICANN 


